
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

ENDWELL FIRE DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE 

NOVEMBER 2025 
  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular monthly meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners of the Endwell Fire District, Town of Union, Broome County, New York, 
originally scheduled for Wednesday, November 26, 2025, has been rescheduled to Tuesday, 
November 18, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. (local time). The work session will begin at 6:15 p.m., followed 
by the monthly meeting.  
The meeting will be held at the Fire District’s Headquarters office located at 3508 Country Club 
Road in Endwell, New York 13760.  
All meetings of the Board of Fire Commissioners are open to the public. 
This notice is being publicized and posted in accordance with the provisions of Section 104 of the 
Public Officers Law of the State of New York, by order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of 
the Endwell Fire District. 
 
Dated: November 01, 2025 
Endwell, New York 
 
Erika Pereira 
Fire District Secretary  
Endwell Fire District 


